
Good Readers visit to National Book Trust 

 

“The journey of a lifetime starts with the turning of a page”  

Rachel Anders  

       

The joy of reading can only be felt and not described. Reading opens up new 

avenues, takes us into the world of imagination and leads us on to the path of 

becoming an intellectual thinker. To nurture this love for reading, the ‘Good 

Readers’ of class V were taken on a literary visit to the National Book Trust of 

India on 3
rd

 February 2017. 

Children were apprised of the diverse selection of books available at National 

Book Trust library and were given the opportunity to browse through the 

‘labyrinth of literature’. The Students had an interactive session with Mr 

Divijendra Kumar, Editor of the Reader’s Club who emphasised on the 

importance of reading and encouraged the students to write poems and articles. 

The visit was an extremely exciting and enriching experience for the well-read 

children who were simply delighted to get such an opportunity. They also 

selected few books for themselves. 


